
Beekman Elementary School - Poughquag, New York
---

Welcome to 1st Grade
School Supply List - 2024-25

Dear Families,
We are looking forward to next year and all the fun and learning that will take place in 1st
grade. Below you will find a list of supplies for next year. In mid-August you will receive a
letter from the school informing you of your child’s teacher for next year. Please let us know if
you have any questions.

Please label everything marked * with your child’s name:
● *Three sturdy plastic folders (blue, red, green) with pockets at the bottom and

fasteners inside
● *Sturdy hard plastic (no fabric or metal) pencil box (5 ¼ inch x 8 ¼ inch)
● One box of sharpened Ticonderoga pencils
● One personal pencil sharpener
● Expo black thin dry erase markers
● 4 or 6 Elmers Glue sticks
● Pair of earbuds or small headphones
● One box of 24 Crayola brand crayons
● One box of Crayola brand colored pencils
● One box of Crayola brand markers
● One package of Post-it brand sticky notes (3x3 inches with at least 4 pads)

Please note that we are asking for specific brands because we have found that these brands
last longer and they will not need to be replenished as often.

Optional:
● One pack of Clorox wipes or baby wipes to help with the cleaning of messes and

spills.
● Ziploc bags - gallon-size and sandwich-size

If you are not able to get these supplies for any reason, please reach out to the classroom
teacher or the main office.

Sincerely,
The Beekman 1st Grade Team


